
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Mark Connor [mailto:mark.connor@k-dental.ca]  
Sent: December 21, 2015 9:56 AM 
To: Charmaine Peters <charmaine@anthamgroup.com>; Adam Buccella <adam@anthamgroup.com>; 
Bruno Buccella <bruno@anthamgroup.com> 
Cc: Steve Roll <steve.roll@k-dental.ca> 
Subject: Thanks 

 
 
Bruno, Adam, Charmaine: 
 
I just wanted to pass on my thanks and congratulations to you for all the job you did at 
Dr. Dawabsheh’s office. Well organized with timely meetings, appropriate adjustments 
by Adam to ensure things were installed with quality, great communication, and job site 
prepared perfectly for our arrival of the dental equipment. Your trades accommodated 
our requests really well. I think the office looks great, and the Doctor seems very proud 
of the result. 
 
Merry Christmas, and I look forward to the next job together. 
 
Thanks,  
 
Mark Connor 
Installations  
K-Dental 
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